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Comments: Dear Sirs/Madam

I would like to register my disapproval of the Forest Mangement part of this project. Specifically the cutting of
trees on over 600 acres of land in the Sandwich region.

It is my position that nature can take care of itself. Your Management is not necessary. Especially in this time of
global weather crises. The Squam watershed needs all the wooded forests it can get.

Perhaps any species that need cleared areas of forest perhaps weren't here to begin with!

In closing, consider my standpoint when arriving at a decision on regards to thevproposed project

Sincerely

Joseph Mazzone



